
 
 

P.O. Box 10, Kahnawake, QC J0L 1B0 
Tel: 450-638-3930    Fax: 450:638-4634 

www.kmhc.ca 

 
 
 
  
 

 
 

Notice 
 

Saturday Clinic Closure Dates  
 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 20, Tsothórha/ December 2024) Tehsakotitsén:tha Kateri 
Memorial Hospital Centre would like to advise the community and clients that 
Saturday Clinics will be closed on December 21, 2024. Saturday clinics will 
resume on December 28, 2024. 
 

Niá:wen for your understanding and Happy Holidays! 
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